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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
I wish to object to this proposal on the following grounds:

There seems to be inadequate provision for schooling for early years, primary and secondary education

The transport of children to educational establishments is already inadequate as there is no bus service and
parents are currently having to source and fund their own private school transport

There is no bus service from the villages north of this proposed development which means there will be
increased car traffic around the area. Harts hill is a dangerous road, winding, narrow without any footpaths and
has witnessed many accidents over the years.

There is inadequate provision for increased demand for medical services

The impact of increased traffic on the local flora and fauna in this area of outstanding natural beauty will be
damaging to the environment.

This development will increase the traffic flow through the villages north of the development, upper
Bucklebury, Chapel Row and Bradfield Southend which already have problems with heavy and speeding traffic.
Traffic calming measures would have to be introduced.

I hope these issues will be taken into serious consideration when considering this application and that a decision
will be made to reject this application..

Elizabeth Barry (Mrs)

Sent from my iPad





